
This email is to tell you that as residents of Iroquois Place, we support granting the 
zoning variance for Circle K.  We think this is a a compromise that allows the business activity of 

the new Circle K to be directed away from adjoining residential properties and provide some screening 
from light and noise. 
 
This variance is supported by our neighbors and by us and we hope that the variance 
will be granted. 
 

Thank you. 
 
Geraldine Kaylor & 
Jeffrey Rauch 
1415 Iroquois Place 
48104 
 

 

--  

Geraldine Kaylor 

Ann Arbor, Michigan 

Visit my blog, Travel Oyster, at: 

http://traveloyster.blogspot.com/ 

 

http://traveloyster.blogspot.com/

